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Ms. Lorraine Miller, Director
Office of Congressional Relations
Federal Trade Commission
Room 404
6th Street & Pennsylvania Avenue N. W.
Washington , D.C. 20580
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Please find enclosed an e-mail fromoneofmyconstituents Mr. Richard Ross;:9f 
West Virginia. Mr. Ross contacted my office regarding the FTC' s proposal to allowg 

telemarketers to deliver pre-recorded messages to consumers. I would appreciate if you could
respond to his concerns , and that you send a copy of your response to my Washington office.

Dear Lorraine

Thank you for your consideration. My best to you.

Sincerely,

John D. Rockefeller IV

http II rockefe II e r, senate. 9 ov



Lucas, Stephanie (Rockefeller) 

From: Richard Ross i 
Sent: Monday, Decernt~er 13, 2004 7:00 PM 

To : Senator Jay  Roc.k~fel:er (Rockeieller) 

Subject: Proposed FCC Rule Change 

Dear Senator Rocksfeller-: 

Please do not allow ttlc FCC' to change their 1ulc5 to allow "pre-~ecorded messages" to be placed on my 
ansLvenng mach~nc S ~ n c e  thz ,~clvzrlt of the "do-no-call" l ~ s t  my phonc has been so pleasantly quite, 
except for the occastonal "chanty" c ~ i l ,  that I am thr-llled. If you change your rules I w l l  be ~rlundated 
by an unwanted and incessant Ilngtng of rny phone, probably at the dmner hour-. Please do not allow pre- 
recorded messages to tx made to  those who signed up for the "do-not-call" 11st (and that is the list that 
will be used). 

Richard Ross 




